THE UNIVERSITY OF MICHIGAN BUR K. PIERPONT Mr. Guy C. Larcom, Jr. City Administrator City Hall

Ann Arbor, Michigan 48108

Dear Mr. Larcom:

On December 30, 1966 I wrote to notify you that the University would be able to extend the City's use of the Universityowned land south of Fuller Road and north of the Huron River as part of the Municipal Golf Course on a month-to-month basis. We are now planning the development of a large section of this area for intramural and general recreational uses to meet our expanding requirements for such space. These plans have been in the program development stage this past year and we are scheduling the developments of the fields during the spring and summer so they will be ready for use with the opening of the 1968 fall term. As you know, the scheduled start on the Residential College has been postponed, but this College remains in the University's plans as a later development for the area. For the time being we plan to use this side of the property to supplement our immediate recreational area needs.

In order to establish a specific termination for the agreements that have been in effect over the past years I am taking this means of notifying you that your tenancy of these premises shall terminate on or about February 15, 1968. If you have any question about this date, I would be glad to discuss it with you.

Sincerely,

WKP:klp

harrom January 12, 1968 : City Administrator Superintendent of Parks FROM SUBJECT: Municipal Golf Course, Fuller Road, 1968 Seven holes of golf which the City has maintained on University of Michigan land east of the river will no longer be used by the City. The Park Department has been informed of University plans for that area, and has already prepared for a nine-hole pattern on City-owned land in 1968. The nine-hole play will use six holes north of Fuller Road and three holes between Fuller and the railroad. Pool and bathhouse construction on the site cannot be completed before August 1968. An office trailer and other temporary facilities for golf use will be setup apart from the construction area so that there will be no interference. The department plans to maintain nine holes of golf as part of the recreation opportunity there, along with the swimming, ice skating and tennis now being added. SSS/jed